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October 15, 2024 

Dickinson Municipal Airport Authority 

A0n: Kelly Braun 

11120 42nd St SW 

Dickinson ND 58601 

 

Mr. Braun: 

On behalf of the City of Dickinson, I write to express the support for the Dickinson Theodore Roosevelt Regional 

Airport in Dickinson, North Dakota, as the airport moves to construct a new commercial terminal.  Thank you for 

your considera6on.  

The last decade has seen a rapid growth and expansion of energy development in western North Dakota, resul6ng 

in more significant and frequent commercial, business, and private aircra9 travel to the region. This surge has 

increased the avia6on ac6vity at the Dickinson Theodore Roosevelt Regional Airport necessita6ng an expansion of 

its opera6onal capacity. To ensure it can con6nue to meet the demands of residents, visitors, and businesses, the 

Dickinson Theodore Roosevelt Regional Airport is seeking Federal, State and Local funding to support its Commercial 

Terminal Construc6on Project. 

Addi6onally, the comple6on of the Theodore Roosevelt Presiden6al Library will bring addi6onal visitors to the area 

and the Theodore Roosevelt Regional Airport is the gateway to our community.    

Funding from these applica6ons will enable Dickinson Theodore Roosevelt Regional Airport to move forward with 

needed reconstruc6on of the airport’s facili6es, which will support con6nued growth in the communi6es the airport 

serves.  The City of Dickinson fully supports Theodore Roosevelt Regional Airport’s Terminal Reconstruc6on Project 

which includes expanding terminal facili6es to accommodate current and forecasted demand and improve 

accessibility. At the same 6me, the airport’s mechanical and electrical systems will be updated to improve energy 

efficiency and reduce the airport’s long-term opera6ng costs.  

Accordingly, we hope these applica6ons rela6ng to Theodore Roosevelt Regional Airport’s Terminal Expansion 

Project receive favorable considera6on. Thank you for your dedica6on to the con6nued economic growth in 

Southwest North Dakota and the communi6es you serve. Please keep us informed of the process, and feel free to 

contact our offices with any updates or inquiries you may have. 

Sincerely, 

 

____________________________________   ______________________________________ 

Sco0 Decker      Dus6n Dassinger 

President of City Commission    Administrator 


